
Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club 

  General Meeting May 1, 2018 

 

Meeting called to order by President Priscilla Kramer at 12:10 p.m. 

Priscilla spoke about the new requirements for using the yellow tees.  The yellow tees are for 

handicaps of 40 and over or when age is a factor and/or disability is a factor.  Age and/or 

disability factors will be individually approved by the board.   

Closest to the pin will be on Hole 18 so that the red and yellow tees are equal. 

NNGA report- The USGA wants to consolidate clubs.  NNWGA will be under the umbrella of 

NNGA.  NNGA will be offering mixed couple tournaments twice a month at different clubs.  The 

information will be on NNGA’s website.  Golf Genius is a worldwide program.  Juniors will be 

charged the adult handicap price when they turn 18. The US Boys Junior Cup will be held at 

Genoa in 202. 

There is a revised schedule to accommodate our out of town members- shorten the time used 

to play on general meeting days.  The revision has been posted on our website. 

There will be a tournament to raise funds for the Douglas County K9 unit on Saturday, June 

16th.  Registration is at 8 a.m. and a shotgun start at 9:a.m.  There will also be a silent auction 

and lunch. 

We no longer have a printed directory.  Kathy Belvel will email everyone with the password to 

log into the directory on our website. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting by Mary Milligan.  2nd by Clarisse Lommori.  Motion carried.  

Meeting adjourned at 12:36p.m. 

 

 

 

Minutes prepared by Virginia Irlikis, secretary 

 


